
From: hi.gomi@ana.co.jp
To: Jeffrey Sventek
Subject: Re:AsMA Affiliated Organizations - Request for Information
Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 8:11:33 PM

Dear Executive Director, Mr Jeffrey Sventek

 This is Hideho Gomi, director of Japan Society of Aerospace and Environmental Medicine.
 We(Japan Society of Aerospace and Environmental medicine) want to remain as an Affiliated
Organization of the Association.
 At the moment, the number of our society's member is 630.
We want to have a good relationship with AsMA in the future, and we have already applied the Panel
"Japan session" at the Chicago AsMA meeting again.

 We want to see you at Chicago.

Sincerely yours        
 Hideho Gomi,M.D.

> Dear Affiliated Organizations of the Aerospace Medical Association,
>
> 
>
> Thank you for your continued affiliation with the Aerospace Medical
> Association.  We value your affiliation and support of our common goals.
> As you may recall when your organization applied for Affiliated status
> with AsMA, that we would like to communicate at least once each year
> with your organization and get a short report about your organization
> and how AsMA may assist you in your efforts.
>
> 
>
> The Aerospace Medical Association Bylaws (Article VIII, Section 1)
> states:
>
> 
>
> D. Affiliated Organizations:
>
> (1) Each Affiliated Organization shall furnish the Executive Director
> with a current demographic description of its membership with its
> application for Affiliated status.
>
> (2) Each Affiliated Organization shall communicate with the Association
> at least once per year to indicate its desire to remain an Affiliated
> Organization of the Association.
>
> 
>
> Please note the highlighted sentence above.  Could you please take a few
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> moments to provide us a short report on your organization's current
> membership and activities?  Could you also mention in your short report
> your desire to remain an Affiliated Organization of the Aerospace
> Medical Association?
>
> 
>
> Please send me your report via e-mail during the month of January 2013.
>
> 
>
> Thank you very much for your support of aerospace medicine and your
> affiliation with our association.
>
> 
>
> Happy Holidays to all of you!
>
> 
>
> Jeff
>
> 
>
> JEFFREY SVENTEK, MS, CAsP
>
> Executive Director
>
> Aerospace Medical Association
>
> 320 South Henry Street
>
> Alexandria, VA 22314-3579
>
> jsventek@asma.org
>
> Office:  (703) 739-2240 ext 105
>
> Mobile:  (434) 987-4995
>
> 
>
>    
>
> 
>


